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Dean Whitehouse,

May I ecall your attention to the fact that our
assistant in psychology is getting only thirty cents (30 cents)
per hour, when others, working on the N.Y.A., are getting more,
yet doing much less specialized work.

Our present assistant, Mrs. Bohr, has not cam-
plained., I, myself, did not know that, in general, the pay of
student assistants had been raised. It seems to me that,in the
light of these facts and the fact that our assistant seldom
gets pay for all the hours that he or she puts in, this pay
per hour should be inec reased.

I hope that request will meet with your
approval, Even if we are unable to raise the pay of our pres-

ant assistant, certainly next year the pay should be increased.
We hope that something may be done for the present assistant.

Truly yours, _,676352;2351

E.B.Skaggs




